
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our top readers for the 

month of October!  A top reader was 

selected from each of the homerooms and 

was given a new book.  These students 

read a total of 8,625 minutes!!! We are 

proud of you and look forward to seeing 

what our readers can accomplish next 

month. Keep up the great work! 


